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November 6th 2018
Dear Parents
‘Respect’ Anti – Bullying Day: The children are invited to wear own clothes including something blue on Friday 16th November to mark our Respect Day in anti-bullying week.
Poppies: Year 6 are selling Poppies in aid of the Poppy Appeal at break and after school. Please send your child with some change if they would like to buy a Poppy.
Flu Immunisation: Flu immunisations for children who have completed and returned the consent form will take place tomorrow, Wednesday, November 7th.
Dates for Diaries: Reception Nativity       – 9.15am and 6pm Wednesday 12th December

                               Years 1 and 2 Nativity – 9.15am and 6pm Thursday 13th December                                                                    

                               Advent Service led by Years 3 and 4 - 7pm Thursday 6th December at St Josephs Church.
This year the whole school will visit the Musical, The Wizard of Oz at the Winter Gardens in Blackpool on Tuesday morning, 18th December.

More information about tickets will follow.
Dinner Money: Some families continue to owe dinner money this half term. Payment may be made online or by cheque payable to St Peter’s School Fund.
Artwork: Congratulations to the following children whose artwork, The Great Wave of Kanagawa, is on display in the Fylde Gallery, Lytham Booths: Matthew Parry, Luke Alfrey, Evangeline Hewitt, Harrison Cox, Jonathan Downes, Lola-Beau Austin. The gallery is open 10am – 5pm, Monday to Saturday and 11am – 3.30pm on Sundays. The exhibition runs until 29.11.18 and there will be an award ceremony on 15.11.18, invitations to follow.
Head Lice: We are once again aware of instances of head lice in school. Please be vigilant and treat your child’s hair promptly if you find head lice.   
Parents Forum: The next Parent Forum meeting will be on Wednesday 21st November, 6.00pm – 7.00pm. Representation from parents across the school would be appreciated. Please contact the school office if you are able to attend.
Drum Lessons: Drum lessons will shortly be available in school. There are a limited number of places. Lessons will be delivered by the Lancashire Music Service and the forms to request lessons are available from the Office. These should be completed and returned directly to the Music Service.    
Photographs: Your child has brought home a proof of the photograph taken recently. Please return orders to school by Friday 9th November, cheques payable to H.Tempest Ltd, alternatively you may order online. Photos may be ordered after this date but will incur a late order charge. 
Language Tuition: Payment remains outstanding for additional language lessons this half term. Cheques payble to Mrs L Rooney please. 
Birthday Lunch: The cook would like to invite children whose birthday falls in November to a birthday lunch on Wednesday November 28th. The meal is the hot or cold meal of the day with the addition of a cake, balloons and hats. The lunch is covered by the Universal Infant Free School Meal scheme for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 however there is a charge of 50p to cover the ‘birthday extras’. The price of the meal for Junior children is £2.20 or children may bring a packed lunch and join the table for 50p, including the cake , hat and balloons. Please complete the reply slip and return by Friday 23rd November to reserve a place.
Yours sincerely
Mrs A Heyes
Headteacher

Birthday Lunch – Wednesday 28th November
My child…………………………………… celebrates their birthday in November and would like to join the birthday table on Wednesday 28th November. I enclose 50p / £2.20 to cover the cost.

Signed…………………………………………….
Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303
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